
 

Committee of the Whole Report  February 27, 2020 
Attendance at Higher Ground Governance Forum, March 2020 Page 1 of 1 

  

 
Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of March 5, 2020 
 

 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: February 27, 2020 

From: Councillor Ben Isitt 

Subject: Attendance at Higher Ground Governance Forum, March 2020 

 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That Council authorize the attendance and associated costs for Councillor Isitt to attend the Higher 
Ground Governance Forum in Vancouver, BC, from March 27-28, 2020, with estimated costs as 
follows: 
 
  Registration:     $446 
  Transportation:    $55 
  Accommodation:    $190 
  Incidentals:     $80 
 
  Estimated total costs:    $771 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Councillor Isitt  
 


